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NSW Department of Education – School Infrastructure 

 
Dear staff and parents/carers, 

As part of Castle Hill High School's routine maintenance, we will complete a range of work across 
multiple rooms and buildings in the coming weeks.  

Work will start on Saturday 16 March and will include: 

• Lighting repairs  

• Air conditioning repairs 

• Plumbing repairs 

• Appliance servicing and/or repair 

• Eave removal and replacement 

• Flooring investigations 

• Vent repairs 

• TAS equipment repairs and/or servicing 

• Window and mirror repairs 

• Lock repairs and/or replacements 

• Electrical work, including repairing light switches and data ports. 

 
All work involving contact with asbestos-containing materials will take place outside of school hours 
and will be completed in accordance with work, health and safety laws and the NSW Department of 
Education’s Asbestos Management Plan.  

Work will be completed by licensed and accredited asbestos contractors and monitored by 
occupational hygienists in strict accordance with all applicable legislation and regulations.      

The school will receive a clearance certificate from an independent hygienist before reopening any 
areas where work involved asbestos-containing material. 

We will update you on the progress of the maintenance work in 4 weeks. If you have any questions 
about this work, please contact the NSW Department of Education on the details below.  

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work. 
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